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Further to the recent consultation on implementing the changes to the park homes commission rate, I have, today, published a summary of the consultation responses https://beta.gov.wales/implementing-changes-park-home-commission-rate .  

The consultation sought views on the timing of the first change along with views on what should be in any accompanying guidance and how best to communicate the changes. I am very grateful to those who took the time to engage with and respond and provide a contribution.

I know that both residents and site owners will be keen to know the date for implementation of the changes.  However, as the original decision to reduce the commission rate is subject to Judicial Review, it is not possible to take a conclusive view at this time.  I will provide a further update on this matter when I am able to.
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